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At our last meeting we were joined by Michael Morgan who is the Vale Councillor for the 
Peterston ward.  He was welcomed by the Chair and stayed for the meeting.  His 
priorities are to support the interests of the Rural Vale and, in particular, keeping older 
people in their communities and traffic problems in the narrow lanes. 
 
THE POND BEHIND THE CHURCH:  The Amphibian and Reptile Trust (a charitable 
organization) have agreed to take on maintenance of the pond.  The area has become  
unkempt over the last year as we have had problems finding someone with a licence to 
do work on it.  Maintenance work will start this autumn.   
 
DOCUMENTS:  A Local Resolution Protocol for  Town and Community Councils was 
discussed, adopted and posted on the website.    
 
FINANCE:  Payments were made to GreenVenture Lawn and Weed for grass cutting in 
March (£280.00).  The Annual Return was submitted to Wales Audit for scrutiny and 
changes were made to bank signatories to replace those who had left the Community 
Council. 
 
PLANNING:  A planning application 2017/00331/FUL at 6 Tair Onen has been approved 
by the Vale Council.  Councillors discussed applications for Fairfield Welsh St Donats 
(17/00489/FUL) and 17 Tair Onen (17/ 00532/FUL).   Further details are available on 
the Vale of Glamorgan Council website. 
The Public Inquiry decision into activities at Hendrewennol is awaited. 
 
Our next meetings are on the 4th July and 8th August, the Agenda will be displayed on the 
notice boards and website at least three clear days before the meeting.  Residents are 
welcome and have the opportunity to speak to Councillors regarding any items on the 
Agenda at the start of the meeting.  If you have something you would like to raise with 
the Council, please email or write to the Clerk at least seven days before the meeting so 
it can be included on the agenda.  The website has further information about the 
Community Council.  Please be a frequent visitor. 
 
Victoria Pearce, Clerk 
clerkwsd@gmail.com 01446 774833 
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